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4 May 2020 
 

NECA MEMBER COVID-19 UPDATE 
 
LATEST FEDERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
 
1. SAFE WORK AUSTRALIA RESOURCES 
 
A new online toolkit has been launched to provide detailed guidance for businesses and workers 
on how to stay safe from COVID-19. 
 
The Safe Work Australia (SWA) website now provides businesses and workers with work health 
and safety guidance relevant to 23 specific industries. 
 
Information includes guidance about physical distancing, personal protective equipment, worksite 
cleaning, how to conduct risk assessments and design emergency plans, as well as providing 
case studies to help explain how to manage the risk of COVID-19 in the workplace. 
 
For more information: www.swa.gov.au/coronavirus 
 
 
 
LATEST STATE AND TERRITORY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Contact your local NECA Chapter website for regular updates.  
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